
 
 

 
 

Ref: AFL/BSE/2022-23            Date: 4th October, 2022 
 
Sri Aamod Shinde, 
Assistant Manager, 
On-Line Surveillance, 
BSE Limited 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring), 
Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001, 
Maharashtra, India 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 512573 
 
Dear Sir, 

Sub: Increase in Volume 
Ref:  Your email: L/SURV/ONL/PV/IJ/ 2022-2023/226  dt: 04.10.2022 

*** 
Please refer to your email mentioned above seeking Company’s response on the significant 
increase in the volume of our security (Scrip) across Exchanges, in the recent past. 
 
At the outset, we would like to state that our Company has been complying with 
requirements under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing 
Regulations”), regularly, which includes all price sensitive information. 
 
There is no information/announcement (including impending announcement, which in 
Company’s opinion may have bearing on Price/Volume behaviour in our company’s Scrip, 
un-disclosed to Stock Exchanges and Investors. 
 
We, therefore, respectfully, submit that the reason for significant increase in volume of our 
Scrip, in the recent past, is not known to the Company. 
 
We, assure you, sir, that we continue to comply strictly with the requirements under 
Regulation 30 of SEBI(LODR) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) and be transparent 
in our disclosures to Stock Exchanges and Investors. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Avanti Feeds Limited 
 
 
 
C. Ramachandra Rao 
DIN:00026010 
Joint Managing Director, 
Compliance Officer, 
Company Secretary & CFO 
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